
 
 

 

 
16550 Retama Parkway, Selma, TX 78154  |  (210) 886-8393. |  www.tlc-selma.com 

Date: 07-27-2020    

Dear Residents and Families: 

This letter is to update you on the positive COVID-19 cases in our facility. 
 
No new positive cases to report.  Currently, TLC Selma has no positive cases for both residents and staff in 
our building. 

– Cumulative total positive tests for residents:  one (1) 
– Cumulative total positive tests for staff:  one (1) 

 
 
Thank you for your support! Should you have any questions, concerns or issues, please feel free to contact 
your administrator. 

 

Myrna Robinson, Administrator 
210-663-0410  

 


